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ACHIEVING EXCELLENCE THROUGH EDUCATION 

March 23, 2020 

 

Today Governor Whitmer announced a “stay at home” order today that is to last 

through April 12th.  This extends the amount of time the school will be closed by 

another week.  Administrators are working on a plan to provide work or guidance 

for students for the week of April 6th – 10th.   

 

Food distribution and pick up opportunities will still be offered through this time.  

Updated times for the next two weeks will be publicized this Friday (3/27). 

 

Please bear with us as information is coming in quickly, and decisions regarding 

your child’s education will take some time.  We will continue to communicate 

through email and text any changes. 

 

The offices at the buildings remain CLOSED during the shutdown.  The best way 

to contact someone is through email.   

 

The sinking fund election that was originally scheduled for May 5th has been 

postponed until August 4th.  The Board of Education understands the uncertainty of 

this time, and the major disruption to everyone’s lives.  We will be able to provide 

information about the sinking fund when we return. 

 

We ask that you do your part to follow the expectations of our governor and health 

care leaders. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 

Paul Flynn 

Superintendent 


